
Order of Worship 
 
 

Worship Leader 

Matt Wilson 

 
 

You’re The One 

 

Welcome 

Clayton Williams 

 

A Shield About Me 
As The Deer 
 

Prayer 

Logan Kiihnl 
 
 

To God Be The Glory 

Low In The Grave He Lay 

 

 

Communion/Offering 

Clayton Williams 
 

 

Because We Love The Lord 

(Children’s Offering) 
Standing On The Promises 
 
 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 

 
 

Faith Is The Victory 

 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Kenneth Wilcox 

 
 
 

………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 

and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 

 
Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 

8.4.2024 

A Back-To-School Prayer 

Loving God, 

Thank you for the rest and relaxation  

(and fun!) we enjoyed over the summer. 

Today, we pray for our children as they begin 

their new school year in the next few weeks.  

Bless them with joy at seeing friends, 

excitement at new experiences, and a love of 

learning. Watch over all who learn, replacing 

fear with joy, anxiety with peace, and tiredness 

with energy.  

Grant teachers wisdom, patience, and joy in 

serving their students. 

We ask that you keep them safe and protect 

them from influences that are not of You. 

In Jesus’ name we pray, 

Amen 

(Author Unknown) 

C O N N E C T I N G  P E O P L E  T O  J E S U S  A N D  O N E  A N O T H E R ,   
W H I L E  S E R V I N G  G O D  T O G E T H E R

3249 W Mt Comfort Rd, Fayetteville, AR 72704       www.mountcomfort.org          479-442-9171 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY 
Wedding Shower for Abbey Bryan &  
Andrew Stokes @ 2:00pm 

Aug 11 Potluck following morning worship 

Aug 11-14 Let God Speak: Marathon Bible Reading 

Aug 18 

Promotion Sunday 
Children will move to their new classes the 

following Wednesday (8/21) and 
Sunday (8/24) 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further 

updates are received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through 
Thursday mornings to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 

 
Mario Alvarado’s mother, Carmen Carias, has not been doing well health-wise and has 

not been eating. Please pray that her health would improve and she would feel more like 
her normal self. 

Hazel Brewer will continue to be in the hospital for chemo treatments. Please keep her 
in your prayers for her comfort and that the treatments will be effective. 

Glen “Pops” Wade was able to return home and is continuing to recover. Please 
continue to pray for his health and wellbeing, as well as for Philip and Melinda. 

Troy Belote had a very risky surgery on Tuesday, July 30th, but we are happy to share 
that it went well and that he is recovering. Let’s keep Troy and his family in our prayers. 
 

Sympathy 
Troy Belote’s daughter, Nikki Bradley, lost her brother-in-law, her husband Dick’s brother 

Troy. He passed away from a stroke at the age of 86. He was a fine Christian man and 
will be greatly missed. Please keep his family in your prayers. 

 
Praise 
Congratulations to Shaffer Davis for her decision to be baptized into Christ on Wed., 
July 31st. She is the granddaughter of Vic and Linda Proffitt and daughter of Lee and 

Spring Davis from Marion, AR. Welcome to the family, Shaffer! 

Continue to Remember… 
Eddie Kinzer  

Kyle Hunter  
Becky Tyree  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  
Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Idella Courtright 
Kathy Hayes 

Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 
Margie Slasor 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
8/4     Sarah Gill 
          Jared Homishak 

8/7     Linda Cullers 
8/8     Baker Bailey 

           Rich Leonard 
           Linda Yates 

8/10  Terry Elkins 
           Bryan Ethridge 

           Songmin Han 
           Ashley Sanders 

8/4     David & Beth Watson 

8/8     Roger & Deborah Hunter 
           Keith & Sue Winn 

8/9     Erik & Shayla Bailey 

           Anthony & Tonya Foster 
           Perry & Geneva Richardson 

           Justin & Araceli Shipp 

8/11  Rachel & Owen Catlett 

           Andrew & Sara Chance 
           Brian & Karen Chism 

Happy Anniversary  



 

Let God Speak: Marathon Bible Reading 
Did you know that it takes approximately 77 

hours to read the Bible cover to cover?  

Let’s do it together! As a family, we will 
have someone reading from God’s Word 

constantly from Sunday, Aug 11 at 2:00pm 

until approximately Wednesday, Aug 14 at 

6:30pm. Sign-up to read in 30 minute 
increments at the table in the lobby. Please 

plan to join us for as much of the reading 

as you are able! 

 

Boundaries in Marriage Seminar 

Nathan and Lynne Jorgenson will be 
presenting Boundaries in Marriage on 

Sunday evenings from 5:00-6:30pm from 

September 1 through October 27. The cost 

is $30 per couple. Checks should be made 
payable to Mount Comfort Church of 

Christ. 

 
Wedding Shower TODAY 

8/4/24 @ 2pm celebrating  

Abbey Bryan & Andrew Stokes 
Registered at Target & Amazon 

 

Loving Choices Baby Bottle Campaign 
Our contribution to the Loving Choices 

Baby Bottle campaign totaled $1,341.06. 

Total raised by partnering churches was 

$120,457.16. They met their goal, which 
was to raise enough money to buy 4 new 

ultrasound machines capable of detecting 

a heartbeat as early as 5 weeks 2 days . 
Thank you for your generosity to support 

this work! 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome, Babies! 
Congratulations to Austin and Olivia Tilley, 

and proud big sister Brooklyn, on the birth 

of their son - Hudson Michael Tilley. 
Hudson was born on July 18th at 5:23pm, 

weighing 7lb 10oz and 20 inches long. 

Olivia and Hudson are both doing well.  

 
Congratulations to Grady and Anna Caton 

on the birth of their daughter, Gracie Anne 

Caton, on July 29th. Rick and Amy 
Hudgeons are the proud grandparents and 

Wanda Hudgeons is the proud great– 

grandmother...we are so excited for them 
and the rest of the family.  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Next month, we will begin the process of 

installing new elders to shepherd the flock 
here at Mount Comfort. Below is a timeline 

to help everyone know what to expect: 

Sundays 8/4 and 8/11 
All adult Bible classes will be in the 

Auditorium to study qualifications and the 

role of an elder 
Sunday 8/18 

Nathan will preach on the topic of elders 

Sunday 8/25 

Nominations for new elders will open 
Sunday 9/8 

Nominations will close 

Sunday 9/22 
Candidates will be announced and vetted 

Sunday 10/6 

New elders will be installed 
 

Elders can be reached collectively at 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

News and Notes 
 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



 2024 ATTENDANCE RECORDS 

 2024 CONTRIBUTION RECORDS 

Weekly Contribution $7,559.50 

Weekly Budget $20,448.00 

Weekly Average $21,762.28 

Weekly Children’s $20.00 

YTD Children’s $366.09 

Building Expansion Project 

Total Bldg Cost $1,649,637 +/- 

Remaining  Principal $135,900.38 

Bldg Contributions $651,179.22 

2023 Records 

Weekly Contribution $20,378.22 

Weekly Average $19,568.00 

Sunday, July 28 

Bible Class 218 

Worship 374 

Wednesday, July 24 

Devo & Bible 102 

  

Our Shepherds 

Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 
elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Summer Schedule 
Tuesdays @ 5-8pm 

V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ Creekside Park 
Wednesdays @ 6:30pm 

Bible Class at Mount Comfort  

Razorbacks for christ 
608 N Storer 

Fayetteville AR 72701 

  Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 
info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After school care until 5 pm. 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 


